
 ‘Working Together to…be Safe, Smile and Succeed’ 

Brockwell Junior School  

Parents and Friends Association 
                                                   

                                                                            

Email: brockwellpfa@hotmail.com                                                   

 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
Looking ahead there’s lots for the children to smile about and we’d be delighted if any of you 
would be able to help at future events.  
 
Starting to think about your long Christmas list of jobs? One job might be done 
for you! Most children will be coming home with Christmas cards they have 
designed themselves. We hope you like them. Please return any orders promptly so 
we get them to you in good time. 

 
Dust off the party shoes for the DISCO on Tuesday 2nd December  
5pm to 6.30pm!  
Children are invited to purchase a ticket from Monday 24th November 
priced £1.50. You may also choose to send them with a little extra pocket 
money to spend on refreshments, glow sticks or Lucky Dip whilst at the 
disco. Children can dress in any party wear they’d like.  
At 6.30pm parents and carers are asked to come through the main 

entrance, collect children and leave through the door at the end of the long corridor. This 
can take a few minutes but will ensure children go home safely. All children will need 
collecting. 
 
We urgently need your help if you’re free…please email the address above so we know you are 
available to help with refreshments, washing up, helping in the ‘quiet room’, Luck Dip or of 
course having a good boogie! 
 
Winter Hampers   
We’re busy preparing some wonderful hampers for this year’s raffle. 
Smellies, chocolates, drinks? Please send any items you are happy to 
donate to the school office as soon as possible please. Raffle tickets 
will go on sale after the disco and we’ll have the hampers on show 
during the concerts. Thanks for your anticipated support. 

 
On the 10th and 11th of December we’re in school to 
provide refreshments after the concert which starts at 2pm. If you are happy to 
help please write this on the letter requesting tickets and we’ll ensure you get the 
concert of your choice and a front row seat! Also drop us a line or email us so we 

get an idea of who can help.  
 
Finally… We are organising ‘Hollywood’ day on Thursday the 18th December. 
More news on this nearer the time! We’ll draw the raffle on this date. 
Huge thank you for all your support and do come along and help if you 
can. All welcome. 
 
Brockwell PFA 
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